
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Group registra-on for NSM members a5ending the 14th ACN at discounted rate 
 
NSM is pleased to inform all members that we are doing a group registra,on for all members 
intending to a6end the 14th Asian Congress of Nutri<on in Chengdu, China, from 14-17 September 
2023. With this group registra<on, each member needs only to pay USD400, if we register and 
pay before the early bird deadline of 15 June 2023. However, we do need a minimum number to 
qualify for this reduced rate of registra<on fee. 
 
If you are planning to a6end the said Congress, we invite you to join us in this group registra<on. If 
you intend to do so, please provide us with the following informa<on to enable us to do the group 
registra<on. We will make arrangements for you to transfer the required registra<on fee to NSM in 
due course. 
 
Please provide your required details at this link h6ps://forms.gle/71iwGea5YJvpyv3u6. Kindly take 
note in order for NSM to process group registra<on before 15 June 2023 to benefit from the early 
bird rate (USD 400), you are required to complete your details by 1 June 2023. 
 
 
Tee E Siong, PhD 
President, Nutri<on Society of Malaysia 
 
Enquiries: 
president@nutriweb.org.my  
secretary@nutriweb.org.my 
 


